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December 19, 2022

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

Regional Office 4B (MIMAROPA)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio,

Conservation International Philippines, under the Community, Conservation, and Natural Climate
Solutions (CCNCS): Mantalingahan Landscape Conservation Project, will conduct a forest carbon
inventory training as part of our capacity development initiative. This training aims to capacitate
community and government partners in forest inventory techniques that would be useful for carbon
plot monitoring and validation. It will involve a one-day classroom session and a three-day field
training that will be conducted in select terrestrial and mangrove forests in the municipalities of
Brooke’s Point and Rizal, Palawan.

In this regard, we would like to invite one technical staff from your office to participate in this four-
day training which will be held on January 11-14, 2023 at Maruyog Farms and Garden Resort,
Brooke’s Point, Palawan. The technical staff participating in the training should be assigned to
conservation and resource management and hopefully, be capable of transferring the tools and
know-how learned from the training within your office. They should also be physically fit for the
field exercises that are part of the training. A training design and travel note will be sent to the
participating staff as soon as it is finalized for more information. Accommodation and transportation
for this activity will be covered by CIP.

For any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our National Coordinator, Paula Vila at
09688634467 or thru pvila@conservation.org.

We appreciate your continued support, and we look forward to your participation.

Sincerely yours,

ﬁﬁ N. Maguigad

Project Lead
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